
Food Trucks & Food Vendors 
for Special Events

The City of Auburn requires that all vendors selling food obtain a business license 
from the City Clerk’s office.*

If you are organizing an event, or if you are a vendor, please know the following:

• A vendor must have a food license from the State, in addition to the City’s food license.

• If a vendor has a food license issued from another City, it is not transferrable to Auburn.  If an event will
be held in Auburn, the vendor must obtain a license from the Auburn City Clerk’s office.

• Planning is essential! –Food trucks/food vendors require an inspection from the Fire Department.  Please
submit the license application to the City Clerk’s office at least 2 weeks before the scheduled event.  We cannot
accommodate applications received less than two weeks before the event.

Please contact us at (207) 333.6600 x 1121 or x 1124 or 
visit www.auburnmaine.gov for more information! 

* Exemptions: Persons selling, exclusively, farm, dairy, orchard or fish products of their own production shall not be required to
obtain a local license. Producers, growers, and processors of local food or food products in the city are exempt from licensure and
inspection with respect to their provision or sale of local food and food products to consumers within the local food system of the city.
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